
   

APPENDIX I  

Public Comments 

This Appendix will include a copy of public and agency comments received throughout the 

development of the Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) Title 14 Code of 

Federal Regulations (CFR) Part 150 Noise Compatibility Program (NCP). The official comment 

period for the FLL NCP is March 14, 2021 through April 30, 2021. A Public Workshop and 

Public Hearing is scheduled for April 21, 2021 to collect public comments. An opportunity to 

provide live oral comments or pre-recorded video testimony will be provided at the Public 

Hearing. All public comments and the BCAD responses will be included in the Final FLL NCP. 

 

 

 


